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WES PRESS RELEASE                          
 

WES just launched an activity to reinforce regulations for the reduction of certain types of 

single-use plastics in Tunisia. 

Athens, 24 October 2022 

The significant negative impact on the environment, health and economy of certain plastic products 
requires the establishment of specific legal frameworks to effectively reduce these negative effects. 
These frameworks should largely ensure the circular use or substitution of plastics and the drastic 
reduction and phasing out of single-use applications. 
 
The EU funded Water and Environment Support project (WES) will support the Tunisian government to 
reinforce measures taken to address single-use plastic packaging challenge. 
The main objective of this activity, that officially kicked-off on the 17th of October 2022, will be to 
identify the bottlenecks (technical, legislative, financial, etc.) in the application of the regulations 
prohibiting plastic bags (Decree n° 32 of January 16, 2020.) and propose actions for overcoming these 
constraints. The WES team of experts will also propose a roadmap for an extension of measures aimed 
at reducing and banning, if possible, certain single-use plastics in Tunisia. 
 
During the kick-off meeting, WES experts presented the objectives, planned activities and expected 
results of the activity. Discussions focused on Tunisia's current priorities and projects to reduce the 
impacts of plastic pollution and marine litter through the implementation of a plastic-free coastal 
strategy and improved solid waste management. The contribution of WES and synergies with all national 
and regional efforts of other projects to national and Mediterranean efforts to combat plastic pollution 
were also discussed. The meeting was attended by stakeholders from the Ministry of the Environment, 
the Ministry of Commerce, the Waste Management Agency (ANGed), the International Center for 
Environmental Technologies (CITET), the Technical Center for Packaging (Packtec), as well as 
representatives of the World Bank and the EU Delegation to Tunisia.   
 
The activity is expected to conclude in about 9 months’ time. 

For more information, please contact:  

Lisa Papadogeorgaki, WES Key Expert Communication and networking   lpa@ldk.gr     
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Meanwhile, stay updated via:  
 
WES Web site 
 
WES Facebook page 
 
WES Twitter page 
 
WES LinkedIn page 
 
WES YouTube page 
 

WES   
The Water and Environment Support project in the Southern Mediterranean Neighbourhood aims to protecting the environment and 
improving the management of scarce water resources in the Mediterranean region. It will tackle problems related to pollution prevention and 
water use efficiency. WES is a regional project with emphasis on the countries of North Africa and the Middle East (Algeria, Egypt, Israel, 
Jordan, Lebanon, Libya, Morocco, Palestine, and Tunisia).  

Disclaimer  
This press release was produced with the financial support of the European Union. Its contents are the sole responsibility of the WES Project 
and do not necessarily reflect the views of the European Union. 

 

https://www.wes-med.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/sustainablemediterranean/
https://twitter.com/WesMed19
https://www.linkedin.com/company/wes-med-project/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAzpiF3SYfhqnBFVt4Yxsmw

